
November 17th
Board of

Commissioners
Meeting
7:30 PM



November 19th

Davis-Spackman Farm
Event

3:30 PM



November 24th-25th
Township Offices

Closed for
Thanksgiving



December 4th
Township Tree

Lighting
5:00 PM

Municipal Building



December 22nd
Board of

Commissioners
Meeting
7:30 PM




Mark Your 
Cal endar

November  2022



Meadow Seeding 
On October 22, a group of 26 volunteers
seeded the first acre of Caln's future Meadow
Park with native pollinator plants. Volunteers
learned about the advantages of meadows
(including stormwater benefits), discussed the
different ways to create them, and spread the
seed mix by hand. Thank you to all of the
attendees, as well as Penn State Extension
Master Watershed Stewards and Master
Gardeners, PA DCNR, and the Chester County
Conservation District for supporting this
project. While it may not look like much now,
in a couple of years, hopefully this land will be
buzzing with pollinators! Visit
CalnTownship.org/meadow for more info.

Join Caln Township's Historical
Commission for a Davis-Spackman

Farm Preview Event

Saturday, November 19th at
3:30 PM

3401 Kings Highway -
Coatesville

Enjoy refreshments and learn about our future
plans for the property

Please RSVP to mevans@calntownship.org

Privileged Citizens
The Caln Privileged Citizens group
has resumed meeting and they are
looking for new members!
Privileged Citizens is open to any
Caln resident aged 60+ who would
like to attend programs, social
events, and bus trips. 

Meetings are held the second
Wednesday of the month at 
the Good Shepherd Lutheran 
Church in Coatesville. 

For more information and 
to join, contact Marie 
Kravec at 610-873-8498

https://www.facebook.com/PSUChesterDelawareMasterWatershedStewards/?__cft__[0]=AZXL_0aJV6A-BlIdQ-U6mB-HXSRCzqPImQBonmzEm67hlRZPs6OInVv3LRdHv7MZtbOFR1690-ME3-W44lqhXehXsIR1kiRTZ8UJMp2agOksd1Bq51hDq2T6MtM142xCZx5B2-xHST9c-PV04cYpzQOcR5KSk2tAWJ7dATOEFu0n9qwncSr3UHHg8aOYyBu3Am0&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/ChesCoCD?__cft__[0]=AZXL_0aJV6A-BlIdQ-U6mB-HXSRCzqPImQBonmzEm67hlRZPs6OInVv3LRdHv7MZtbOFR1690-ME3-W44lqhXehXsIR1kiRTZ8UJMp2agOksd1Bq51hDq2T6MtM142xCZx5B2-xHST9c-PV04cYpzQOcR5KSk2tAWJ7dATOEFu0n9qwncSr3UHHg8aOYyBu3Am0&__tn__=-]K-R
http://calntownship.org/meadow
mailto:mevans@calntownship.org


Conditional Use and Land
Development plan
submitted
Conditional Use hearing
scheduled for Nov. 30 

Conditional Use Hearing
rescheduled to
November 17th at 6:00
PM.
Conditional Use
discussed at October
18th Planning
Commission - PC voted to
recommend approval to
the Board, with
conditions
Land development plan
submitted and under
review

Construction ongoing for
Aldi shopping center
Phase II (pad sites) Land
Development Plan
Submitted - under review

Ducklings Early Learning
Center - 100 Rock Raymond 

All-Fill, Inc. - 4060 & 4102
Edges Mill Rd.

Lomax Shopping Center -
3205 Lincoln Hwy

Upcoming
Developments

It's time again for the Caln Township Parks and
Recreation Holiday Decorating Contest! 

     All township residents are invited to apply - participation is
FREE. Participants are required to have their lights and
animation in operation between 6:00PM and 9:00PM
December 21st for judging purposes.

     Parks and Rec volunteers will select the best house in each
of four categories: "Best Use of Lawn Ornaments," "Best Use
of Lights," "Best Multimedia," and "Classic Holiday." We will
also have a "Residents' Choice" Category (winner selected via
vote on Facebook). Winners will receive a gift card prize from
Hatt's True Value and special award ornament.

Visit https://forms.gle/5mLB7KYud45ajNaF7 to register
for the contest by Friday, December 16th.

**By registering - you agree to let us publish a photo and
address of your home or business**

For more information call 610-384-0600 x 148 or email
aswan@calntownship.org

https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DowningtownThorndaleRegionalChamberOfCommerce/?__cft__[0]=AZXzkUv_uUnOw3HATZPEjohvN0YtuXkQs3vII0wD2mNlI1tfY29CKOT_HEAbWgwHPUPfj71BQRiVbapHYSBFswyYohYTalKOq55s0AJgZtvJAJr-eSAIDJeihGayPk4MuVk&__tn__=kK-R
https://forms.gle/5mLB7KYud45ajNaF7
https://forms.gle/3zHgS38J4hcYAWbn7


The Caln Township Police Department will once
again be collecting toys for the Marine Toys for
Tots! The collection will take place from now
through December 6th. Toys must be new,
properly sealed in the original packaging, and
unwrapped. 
You can drop donations off at the police station
Monday through Friday between  8:30 AM and
4:00 PM. You can also bring your donations to the 

Caln Township Tree Lighting event on December 4th. Thank you for supporting this great cause! 

Caln Police Department
News

As you break out the lights for your holiday
decorating, remember that old, broken light strings
do NOT belong in your recycling cart! There are repair
kits you can get to help you diagnose and replace
problem bulbs. But if your string of lights is beyond
help, please make sure to put it in the regular trash
so that it doesn't get tangled in recycling machinery. 

Follow us on social media for daily township news!
On Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter @CalnTownship

Senior Resident Program

The Caln Township Police Department would like
to remind you about our Senior Resident
Program, it is another example of how the
department is dedicated to policing with our
community. This program has been very
successful for many years, and we have many
privileged citizens that enjoy the added peace of
mind knowing that the Police Department is
watching out for them. Members call the police
station daily and a volunteer on the weekend to
let us know that all is well. This program is 

perfect for older residents or other special needs residents that may live alone. To register for
this program or to get more information, call the Caln Township Police Department at 
610-383-1821.


